

Southington Gridiron Club

P.O. Box 371 • Southington, CT 06489 Home Page: Southingtonfootball.com

Organized to Promote, Support, and Assist The Southington Blue Knights Football Team LL State Champions 1998, 2013 & 2014

Board of Directors

Head Coach - Mike Drury

PresidentTammy Williams

Vice President Karen Walsh

TreasurerDamon DelMonte

Secretary Melinda Sirois

Dear Parents of Senior Players,

Every year in the program book, we have a special section "Before they were knights". In keeping with this tradition please submit ONE favorite picture of your son as a baby or a young child. These pictures can be a baby picture, a funny casual image or a photograph from those good old flag football days.

This is **FREE**, and all pictures will be handled with care and returned to you as soon as possible. We will be collecting all pictures on Media day. Please be sure that your son's name is on the back of the photo.

ALSO.....

There are multiple ways to send your senior a message in the Program book.

1. The **Quarter Page** player picture with message, which is a picture of your son and a message (if you choose). The cost is \$35. This is submitted using the Personal Photo & Message Order form

OR.....

- 2. You can purchase a Half Page "Tribute" for \$80. This also includes Quarter Page Tribute OR
- 3. You can purchase a Full Page "Tribute" for \$150. This also includes Quarter Page Tribute.

However, as the parent of a senior, we have a special opportunity for you. With the sale of \$150 minimum in advertising, the fee for the tributes are as follows:

- 1. The **Quarter Page** Photo and Message is **FREE** with the sale of advertising (\$150 minimum)
- 2. The **Half Page "Tribute"** is only **\$50**, including the Quarter Page with the sale of advertising (\$150 minimum).
- 3. The **Full Page "Tribute"** is only **\$100**, including the Quarter Page with the sale of advertising (\$150 minimum).

Specifications for submitting any of the above.

- 1 The Quarter page player picture with message submit your message using the Personal Photo & Message Order form. The player picture will be taken on Media Day.
- 2 The Half page (5 ½" x 8 ½") tribute and the Full page (8 ½" x 11") Tribute can be submitted electronically as a pdf or printed so it can be scanned.

All Senior Tributes must be submitted by Media Day, Sunday, August 30th. We can't accept any tributes after that.

Parents will also have the opportunity to be a Game Sponsor.

If you have any questions please feel free to email the Southington Gridiron Club

Thank you! Southington Gridiron Club BKFgridiron@gmail.com